
 

 

Lunch Menu: Week 2 

The Week Ahead 

Term 4 Week 5 
 
Dear All,  
 
We hope you have all enjoyed the sunshine this 
week; the children have certainly made good use 
of the field at playtime. It has been great to see 
work on the outdoor classroom begin; thank you 
to the team at Pentagon for helping to ensure the 
project runs smoothly.  
 
KS2 were delighted to welcome the author Hana 
Tooke to school today. We also shared the great 
news that Christ Church has achieved both the 
Bronze and Silver Level in the Wiltshire Reading 
Awards. This means that we will soon receive a 
visit from the reading team and a framed 
certificate for our school community. 
Congratulations to Mr Douglass for leading us 
towards the awards.   
 
Have a lovely weekend, enjoy Mothering Sunday 
and please remember to 
put your clocks forward!  
 
Best Wishes,  
 
From Miss Brotherton   

This wee k… 

 
 

Visiting author, Hana Tooke (Above) 

 
The Timber Arrives for the gazebo! 

 

 

Monday 28th March  

 Gazebo build installation continues  

Tuesday 29th March  

 Sign up for your Parent Appointment from today 
 



 

 

Thursday 31st March  

 Longleat Visiting Year 1 

Friday 1st April  

 Maypole Club 
 Wiltshire schools' non-school uniform day to raise money for 

The Ukraine Disaster Emergency Committee Crisis Appeal 
Children and staff are welcome to wear their own clothes 
(blue/yellow if you wish) and make a suggested donation of £1.  

 Welcome back Mr Hardwick 
 Annual Reports sent out to parents today  

 

 

Message from Mr Douglass, our Reading Leader 

Great news! As part of the Wiltshire Year of Reading initiative, schools 
were asked to apply for awards which recognise the importance and 
status of reading in their schools. Christ Church does so much to promote an active love of reading for 
pleasure that we have been awarded the Bronze and Silver awards, which is great news. It shows that 
we value reading highly and gone above and beyond to promote positive attitudes in the Christ Church 
community towards the written word. We are currently working on Gold, so fingers crossed! 

 
 

Wiltshire schools' non-school uniform day 
to raise money for Ukraine – 1st April 2022  

  

On Friday the 1st of April we will be supporting the local 
Wiltshire Youth Council non-school uniform day (wearing 
blue and yellow if you wish) for a minimum donation of 
£1. The money will be donated to The Ukraine Disaster Emergency Committee Crisis Appeal which 
is providing urgent humanitarian aid including food, water, shelter, healthcare and protection.  
 

Reminders: Please remember that we are a dog free site 
and do not bring dogs/puppies on to the school grounds.  

 


